
Sister Rosalia Federici, SSND - 40 Year Jubilee! 

God has blessed me abundantly throughout my life as a School Sister of Notre Dame.  For most 

of my life I ministered in elementary schools in Baltimore and Philadelphia in the role of teacher 

and principal. It was a ministry I loved. Wherever I was sent, we built a faith community of hope, 

love, and peace. In June of 2021, I retired as principal of St. Peter the Apostle School in            

Philadelphia, trusting that God had another plan for me. 

In January of 2022, I began a new and exciting ministry as part of the Community Leadership 

Team among our Sisters at Stella Maris nursing home in Timonium, MD. Our Sisters at Stella  

Maris are women of deep peace, joy, and love who continue to be a prayerful loving presence 

among us.  

“Wherever I was sent,  
we built a faith community  
of hope, love, and peace.” 


